
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    MATT SNOW (CINCINNATI FRANK SINATRA) 

 

 

Matt Snow was our entertainment at our Wise Temple Senior Dinner, May 14
th

, 

2011.  The entertainment was outstanding and appreciated by all.  Matt brought his own 

equipment, arriving one hour before the scheduled time for our dinner and set it all up 

while the caterers were getting the room ready for the dinner.  He was so pleasant during 

this time while our staff accommodated all his needs. 

 He looked handsome in his formal attire—just as Frank Sinatra would have 

presented himself.  When the music began, Matt circled around the room, sang to the 

guests and even took a few dancing steps with an older woman (which gave her a thrill). 

He has a charming personality, and sang songs that the audience loved---bringing back 

old memories.  While singing, he checked with our seniors to make sure that the volume 

was acceptable.  He even wished some of our attendees having a special occasion with a 

song to compliment the event. 

  He lived up to his contract and our committee felt that we would highly 

recommend him for other performances and would even consider having him back to 

another program. 

 

Nancy Goldberg 

Co-Chair 

Wise Temple Senior Adult Dinner 


